

CAN Mezzanine 32-36 Loman Street London SE1 0EH

e: info@youngpeopleshealth.org.uk t: 020 7922 7715 m: 07969 214 275

14 March 2016

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to confirm that Nahar AlRashidi attended the AYPH national conference - "A new look at young people's health" in Manchester on the 25th of February 2016 and presented a poster entitled - "The impact of an interactive educational programme on Saudi children's nurses knowledge, attitudes, beliefs and perceptions of children's pain, self-efficacy and perceived barriers to optimal post-operative pain management in children." (AlRashidi N, Long T, Darvill A.)

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours Sincerely

Vicky Robinson

Membership & Administrative Officer

Politica de 1899 de la laboração de Proposition de la laboração de la laboração de la laboração de la laboração La composição de la laboração de la laboração

Mark on the second of the seco



This is to certify that

Nahar Alreshidi

attended this conference

Organised by the Association for Young People's Health and sponsored by the Young People's Health Special Interest Group of RCPCH, the Royal College of Physicians' Young Adults Steering Group and the Royal College of GPs' Adolescent Health Group

'A New Look at Young People's Health'

25 February 2016, King's House Conference Centre, Manchester

RCPCH has approved this activity for up to 5 CPD credits, in accordance with the current RCPCH CPD Guidelines.

CET gay.

Signed, Emma Rigby, Chief Executive, Association for Young People's Health





